
March 2019

Meesta hah wah you?
March has certainly marched on! We only have two more weeks of actual classes before we begin 
preparing for our summer in Northern Baja California. 

A while back we had asked for prayer for discernment as we 
sought ways to be involved in our church and other areas in 
the community. Well, the retirement home has certainly been 
an answer to your prayers. 

Each week we continue to meet with our new friends in the 
retirement home. We are greeted with a big smile and a 
hearty, “Meesta hah wah you?” by a gentleman that enjoys 
practicing his English. We have enjoyed sharing creative projects with them and have been “wowed” by 
some of the results. The tree in the photo shows a collaborative project we did to celebrate the coming of 
spring. 

Through a teacher at school, we heard that someone else was asking 
about helping at a nursing home. Her name is Barbara, a friend from 
our school. She is a retired Occupational Therapist specializing in 
geriatrics. She has been going with us each week and is an amazing 
blessing and has provided valuable insight and perspective. 

Some of our upcoming events: 

‣ March 30 - April 5 - We will be taking a short break from language school to serve with a team going 
to Nueva Odisea, Baja California. Our friend Danny, a youth pastor in Reno Nevada, will be taking his 
youth group to Clinica La Esperanza (CLE). We are excited to serve with Danny’s team for the week 
and with Mexican Medical missionaries Buky and Theresa. 

‣ April 19-20 - We will be coordinating a two-day retreat for our church here in Guanajuato. Erin is in 
the process of working out the plans and details with our pastor and his wife. 

‣ June 7-14 - We will be partnering with Dr. Alvaro and Soledad Avila, in Cabo San Lucas, with a main 
focus to repair and finish projects at Clinica Aqua Viva. The team will also have opportunities to assist 
the Avilas with health fairs at local churches to reach the communities in Cabo for Christ. 

‣ After June 16th, we will return to Nueva Odisea and serve for the summer at CLE. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and the privilege of serving together with you in the ministry of 
Mexican Medical 
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